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Xymox Technologies, Inc. is fully aware of the European Union Regulation EC No. 1907/2006 concerning 
the Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals (“REACH”).  
 
Xymox Technologies, Inc. understands that REACH sets out a number of requirements to pass 
information down the supply chain in particular with respect to Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) 
identified for eventual inclusion in the authorization list (REACH Annex XIV) and registered in a 
“Candidate List” published by the European Chemical Agency (ECHA), containing 240 substances, 
effective 23 January 2024 found at http://echa.europa.eu/web/guest/candidate-list-table. 
  
Xymox Technologies, Inc. is an assembler of membrane switches. The actual composition of materials 
used to produce products we assemble and ship are controlled solely by our suppliers, not by Xymox 
Technologies, Inc.  Accordingly, while we recognize the need for REACH reporting, we can only 
communicate information on substances which is first provided to us.   
 
Currently none of our vendors support analytical testing for SVHC. Therefore, the information we 
receive is based on their knowledge of materials used in the finished products and information provided 
by third parties.  While the assessment of materials necessary to provide written certification or 
material declarations has been completed by many of our vendors, certification is generally only on an 
individual part number basis or provided in blanket statements that are often outdated due to the 
continual additions to the SVHC list.  
 
We make every effort to make comprehensive information available to our customers as promptly as 
possible, but once again, given the regular updates of the REACH lists and our position in the supply 
chain, we can only provide data that is made available to us.  Should there be specific items for which 
your company absolutely must have certification, it is usually possible to obtain individual product 
composition data sheets or through analytical testing.  Compilation of this data is, however, a time 
consuming and labor intensive process and analytical testing is expensive.  Please be aware that these 
requests will incur extra expense.  
 
To date none of our vendors has reported, nor are we aware of, any condition covered by REACH that 
would cause any interruption to our portion of the supply chain.  Therefore to the best of our 
knowledge, none of the products we sell, as processed, contain any SVHC over the specified threshold of 
0.1% w/w.   If this were to change for any reason, you would be notified immediately.   
 
If you have any further questions or requirements, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Sincerely,  

  
Kevin Devenport 
Environmental Health & Safety Manager 
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